
Kinney, Penelope

From: Heumann, Elise
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 7:13 AM
To: Cook, John; Kinney, Penelope
Subject: Elise agrees to reduce FY 2010 funds for PROJECT J5645 WITH ORNL; new total of funds is

$270K; write back with Qs <EOM>

From! Cook, John
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 1:48 PM
To: Kinney, Penelope; Heumann, Elise
Subject: RE: RE: PROJECT J5645 WITH ORNL

Penny-

Elise (not in today) had also reviewed expenditures for this contract and suggested reducing FY10 funding by
$75K. ORNL is amenable with that reduction. I would therefore suggest that we provide only $125,000 of the
$200,000 originally planned for this month. Agree?

-John§U::-",.. ;.:

From: Kinney, Penelope
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 5:27 PM
To: Cook, John; Heumann, Elise
Subject: RE: PROJECT J5645 WITH ORNL

Good Afternoon,
Funding plans for the subject project include providing an additional $200,000 to Oak Ridge this month. Since
spending has been consistently lower than planned, is this entire amount needed now? The latest status
report notes that at the end of last month over $100,000 or approx. 60% remained unexpended.

Thanks

I


